
For More Information: 

Contact: David Jopling, MMM Group 

T: 204.943.3178 or E: joplingd@mmm.ca

Website: winnipeg.ca/WRCP-Extension

Project Background

The William R. Clement Parkway (WRCP) 

Extension is an important component of the 

City of Winnipeg’s future transportation system, 

providing a north-south link in west Winnipeg. 

The City’s Transportation Master Plan, which 

guides transportation planning in Winnipeg, 

includes the WRCP Extension as a major 

transportation facility, to accommodate future 

travel demand in the area. 

WILLIAM R. CLEMENT PARKWAY EXTENSION STUDY
P U B L I C  O P E N  H O U S E

Date:		 Tuesday, January 19, 2016

Time:		 4:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

Location:	 Charleswood United Church 
		  4820 Roblin Boulevard

Format:	 Drop-in

In March 2015, a public information display 

session introduced the public to the WRCP 

Extension study. Feedback from this event 

helped in the development of alignment options 

for the WRCP. Please join us at a public open 

house to view presentation boards outlining 

three proposed alignment options, speak with 

project team members and provide input. 
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